
Dear Union Members, 

Today, I stand before you with a mixture of emotions as I announce my 

decision to step down as your union representative. It has been an 

incredible journey, one filled with growth, challenges, and, most 

importantly, the unwavering support of all of you.  

Reflecting on our journey together, I see a tapestry of achievements 

woven through our commitment and hard work. We fought for fairness, stood 

firm for justice, and have built a community where the voices of every 

individual are heard and respected. Through every negotiation and rally, 

we showcased the strength that lies in unity. 

As I move on to the next chapter of my life, I carry with me the lessons 

and memories we have created together. My heart is full of gratitude for 

the trust you placed in me. Your resilience and dedication have inspired 

me every day. We have set a foundation for the future--a legacy of 

courage and perseverance that will continue to guide and empower this 

union. 

I encourage each of you to continue the fight, to support one another, 

and to lead with compassion. Remember, even as I leave, my spirit remains 

with you. The road ahead is bright with possibilities, and I have no 

doubt you will achieve even greater successes. 

Thank you for the honor of serving you. I am proud of what we have built, 

and I am excited to see what you will accomplish next. 

In solidarity, 

[Your Name] 


